
 

 

HOLLIDAYSBURG ARTS AND MUSIC PARENT ASSOCIATION 
PO Box 736 

Hollidaysburg, PA 16648 

 

September 1, 2023 

 

Dear Business Owner, 

 

The Hollidaysburg Arts and Music Parents Association (“HAMPA”) is embarking on its 2023/2024 sponsorship program.  As 

a 501(c)(3) non-profit support organization, HAMPA works to promote and support all music and drama programs and 

enhance the musical and theatrical experiences of the students in the Hollidaysburg Area School District.   We look 

forward to a school year filled with many opportunities for our students, including performances at sporting events, 

parades, concerts, guest artists/clinicians, as well as district, regional, and state music festivals.  All these events require 

supplemental funding, and that’s where HAMPA, and you, steps in.  

 

Center Stage Level - $1000 

     New this year, this sponsorship will enable our senior high drama department to provide high quality, color playbills.  

     In addition to the Whole Note benefits, you will receive a full-page color ad in the senior high playbill and a full-page    

     black and white ad in the junior high theater program.          

 

Whole Note Level - $500 and up 

     Half Note benefits and: 

 Sponsorship recognition via video presentation before and during performances 

 Sponsorship recognition on signs located at both Tiger Stadium concession stands 

 

Half Note Level - $250-$499 

     Quarter Note benefits and: 

 Digital sponsorship recognition before and during performances 

 2 free tickets to all Junior and Senior High concerts and drama performances 

 

Quarter Note Level - $100-$249 

     Includes: 

 Sponsorship recognition in programs at performances and on our website 

 

Checks may be forwarded to HAMPA, PO Box 736, Hollidaysburg, PA 16648. Online payments may be made through our 

website, www.hampamusic.com.  

 

The HAMPA executive board, including the music department faculty, sincerely thank you for your consideration of this 

sponsorship and your continued support of the music and arts in the Hollidaysburg Area School District.  If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact Kelly Hartman (president@hampamusic.com) or Carol Frederick 

(secretary@hampamusic.com). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelly Hartman 

HAMPA President 

http://www.hampamusic.com/

